To the members of the Senate Education, Energy, and Environment Committee:

I strongly support SB 588, the Fairness in Girls’ Sports Act, and ask for a favorable report on this
important legislation to protect girls’ sports.

I believe that allowing biological males to compete in girl’s sports is both unfair and detrimental to
females. Biological males, born male at birth, have very different physical makeup that gives them
physical abilities that biological females don’t possess. This is inherently unfair. Sports competitions
should be based on physical equality.

This legislation is not about exclusion. Anyone can still try out and participate for the boys’ team which
will remain on open category. This is about allowing for fair and meaningful competition on the field of
play for girls’ sports.

I urge you to support SB 588. Thank you for your kind attention and consideration.

Sincerely,

Preston C. Davis , Jr.
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